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A Message from Miss Smithson 

Thank you to everyone for their support since full reopening. It has been a lovely 
end to the spring term having all our children back in school.  

Congratulations to all the children who achieved gold on our behaviour chart this 
term. We are incredibly lucky to have such amazing role models in school.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Easter holiday.  
Take care. 

 
  

Our wonderful chicks 
It has been a magical two weeks with our chicks. We have watched them hatch, 

grow and develop personalities! We have all really enjoyed holding them and    
taking care of them.  

 



Welcome Mrs Waterfall-Smith 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs  
Waterfall-Smith to our team. She will be 

teaching Ducklings and Robins every  
Friday. 

Tudor Day 

After finishing Fantastic Mr Fox, Owls were inspired to get outdoors and make their own fox 
dens. 

Victorian Kingfishers! 
 

A brilliant day in character as a  
Victorian. We recited poems and made toys 

from the Victorian times. 



 

Attendance Awards! 
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 100% 
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Our winning classes are: 

Owls and Kingfishers! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
26th March—Teacher training day (school 

closed) 

 

Easter Holidays 

 
12th April—Summer term begins 

12th April—Fitness fun day. All children to 
come to school in PE kit. 

12th April—Tennis Club starts 

13th April—Art day 

19th April—The Big Pedal starts 

22nd April—Earth Day 

3rd May—Bank holiday 

24th and 25th May—DT Days 

28th May—Break up for half term. 

Woodpeckers and the Wolf! 

The Big Bad Wolf visited Woodpeckers! We all 
showed great teamwork and  

resilience when making houses for the pigs! 
What a fun afternoon in the fresh air. 

 
 

Thank you Mrs Poulter 
We would like to thank Mrs Poulter for her 

dedication to Skelton Primary school over the 
last 19 years. Most recently, she has worked 

as one of our Midday Supervisors, and in after 
school club.  

Mrs Poulter’s last day with us will be Friday 
16th April.  

 
Recruitment will take place over Easter and I 
will inform you all of our new After School 

Club Co-ordinator in due course. 

Ducklings cress hair competition is close! 

Class Dojo 

Please note that staff will be available to     
respond to any class dojo messages during 

term time between 8am and 4pm, Monday—
Friday.  

 
Thank you for your consideration with this. 


